September 2017
Superintendent’s Message

School is back in full swing at Buckeye Local School District. We are excited to have
welcomed students, as well as new staff members, back to school. From elementary to
high school, we are happy to have filled these positions with staff who are passionate
about the education of the young people in our community.

Buckeye is proud of the education we provide to our students each day. We start early
in their lives to begin to point them in the right direction. We see our students as valued
individuals who have the right to equal opportunities in developing individual abilities.

Our teachers use a variety of teaching strategies to address various learning styles as
well as engage in professional development opportunities to enhance teaching. Our
students are encouraged to participate in extracurricular activities to broaden their
learning experience.

Our mission is to offer an education that provides rigorous standards of academic
excellence in a safe and nurturing environment; to partner in relationships with parents
and the community both inside and outside the classroom; and to instill and develop
character, servant leadership and a desire for lifelong learning in our students.

Back to school means many new beginnings. | encourage you to join us in supporting
our neighborhood, school and community environment. We are looking forward to what
2017-18 will bring at Buckeye.

Sincerely yours,
Patrick E. Colucci, Sr.
Superintendent of Buckeye Local School District



